
Because we face a climate emergency and related environmental degradation, I am writing in support of 100% Clean Energy for All 
(House Bill 2021), which will create good, well-paying local jobs in the renewable energy sector that incentivize local projects that 
are good for communities and reduce pollution by achieving 100% clean energy as soon as possible.


